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IMF admits anti-unionization causes income inequality
Ukranian labour replaces burned down headquarters

This is a RadioLabour news update recorded on Tuesday March 3, 2015.I'm Marc Belanger.
IMF says anti-unionization cause income inequality
The International Monetary Fund is about to release a report which acknowledges that when unionization declines income inequality rises. The IMF is a global organization of 188 countries focussed on economic activity.  The report argues that a lack of unions weakens the earnings and bargaining power for middle and low-income workers. At the same time de-unionization increases the income share of corporate managers.  The reason income inequality is a problem according to union economists is not only because it's unfair. Income inequality also hinders long-term economic growth - which creates jobs. To some right-wing economists increased income for the rich is beneficial because CEOs - Chief Executive Officers - are "job creators." But that's not true according to Robert Reich, a former Secretary of Labour in the United States

(audio)
Ukrainian labour replaces burned down Trade Union House
The labour movement in Ukraine has experienced some major upheavals since the ouster of the dictatoriall President Viktor Yanukovych in 2013. Not least of which was the burning down of the movement's headquarters during protests. RadioLabour's senior correspondent C. Marie Ainsborough has a report.

(audio)
And that's it. International labour news you can use. I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it's all about global solidarity.

